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Year One Bakery Visit 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to visit the local bakery to enhance our community links and 
experiences. 
 
On Tuesday 19th March Year One will visit the bakery and purchase a gingerbread man.  We will 
then be having a picnic together and sharing traditional tales.  
 
The cost of this will be £1. On Monday 18th March please bring in £1 in a purse/wallet or 
named envelope as children will be responsible for looking after their money and paying the 
cashier. 
 
We hope that your child will enjoy this experience.  
 
If you have any questions please do come and talk to me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Taylor-Horsley 
 


